
ANNOUNCEMENT

Journal of Southeast Asian History

wishes to announce that there will be three issues for the
year 1969 to commemorate the 150th anniversary of the
founding of Singapore and as well the 10th anniversary of
the publication of the journal. The three issues will be as
follows:

1. The March issue [Vol. X No. 1] will be a Special
Issue containing papers on Singapore.

2. The September issue [Vol. X No. 2] will be a normal
issue.

3. The December issue [Vol. X No. 3] will be a Special
Issue devoted to articles on Trade and Politics in
Southeast Asia Before 1800 which were presented at
the Fourth International Conference on Asian
History, held in Kuala Lumpur in August 1968.

The subscription rate for each of these issues will
be at the normal rate of S$8.50 per copy.
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